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Dear Friends, 
 

 
Spring arrives with a new 
hope of normalcy and a 
new beginning. As our 
communities begin to open 
we hope that you and your 
loved ones remain safe.  
 
 
The San Francisco Bay 
Collaborative Research 
Network (SFBayCRN) is 
UCSF’s primary health care 
practice-based research 
network, supported by the 
UCSF Clinical and 
Translational Science 
Institute.   
 
 
We offer free initial 
consultations on practice-
based research issues for 
our members.   
 
 
To learn more about 
SFBayCRN, please visit:   
https://consult.ucsf.edu/sfbaycrn   
 
 
 
 
Mike Potter, MD SFBayCRN 
Director 

Saji Mansur, MPH 
SFBayCRN Coordinator 

 

 

 
 
SF Bay Collaborative Research Network 
A UCSF-supported partnership of community clinicians, practices, and researchers 
SFBayCRN Webinar on Tuesday April 26th 12-1pm: 

Lekshmi Santhosh, M.D., M.A.Ed. – OPTIMAL Clinic at UCSF 
Health Post-COVID OPTIMAL Clinic: Lessons Learned and 
Future Directions 

You won’t want to miss this!  Dr. Santhosh will share her 
experiences treating long COVID survivors while researching 
community-based impacts. This exciting and informative 
webinar will feature Dr. Carlos Guerra-Sanchez of the Family 
HealthCare Network, a large federally qualified health center 
based in Fresno, and our own Dr. Mike Potter as moderators.  

Click here to register: ZOOM LINK 
HEAT: Health equity Action Time 
Focus on Child and Adolescent Mental Health 
SFBayCRN collaborators from the UCSF School of Medicine Department of 
Pediatrics and the Center for Child and Community Health will host a 3-part 
interactive series addressing social and emotional impacts of the pandemic on 
adolescents. The multidisciplinary forum of youth providers, policy leaders and 
advocates will come together and share insights.  Register for the first installment 
of this series, happening in April Here. 
Research Symposium & Emerging Health Equity Scholar Award  

 
Dr. Leah Karliner, a member of our 
SFBayCRN Steering Committee, is pleased 
to announce The Multiethnic Health 
Equity Research Center is pleased to 
announce that a virtual symposium 
that will be held (virtually) on June 
3rd, 2022, at 1:00pm-3:00pm PST. The 
Keynote Speaker will be Dr. Eliseo Pérez-
Stable, MERC co-founder and current 

Director of the National Institute on Minority Health and Health Disparities. The 
symposium is open to the entire UCSF community and the public to attend. 
Registration link and additional details will be available on the MERC website.  
SIREN 2022 National Research Meeting  

https://consult.ucsf.edu/sfbaycrn
https://ucsf.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_DsD-g25wTUC_6pTLOdUGZQ
https://ucsf.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwkfu-pqTwjE9IKLkoSkH2awcJH9CULWgkv
https://merc.ucsf.edu/


This free virtual meeting will be 
held in September and October 
applying a racial equity lens to 
social research.  Seeking diverse 
perspectives and content, a call 
for proposals has been issued.  
Aside from SIREN’s established 

network, people with lived racism experience are encouraged to submitt by April 
22nd.  Find proposal details here.  

  
 

https://sirenetwork.ucsf.edu/national-research-meeting
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